
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
November 2022   

 
Dear Y10 Parents/Carers 
                                                                                           
 
Quantum Theatre Performance: A Christmas Carol 
 
As previously communicated, we have provisionally booked a theatre company, Quantum, to visit 

school on the afternoon of Wednesday 11th January to perform key scenes from A Christmas Carol for 
pupils. We are keen to ensure that all pupils in the year group can access and benefit from the 

activity. 

 
To cover the cost of the booking, we would require a parental contribution of £3.00. Pupils eligible for 

funding will have 50% of their cost funded by the school. 
 

Currently, less than half of the contributions required to cover the total cost have been received, 

meaning the performance may not be able to go ahead. A gentle reminder that if you would like your 
child to be able to experience this opportunity in school then contributions can be made online at 

www.scopay.com/ripley  using your personal login details. If you have any problems using the online 
payment system please contact the school office for assistance.  

 
A decision will need to be made early next week to allow enough time for potential refunds to be 

processed. Therefore, if I could ask for contributions to be made by Monday or Tuesday at the latest 

it would be very much appreciated. 
 

 
Yours sincerely, 

 

Mrs L Inglis 
Assistant Subject Lead- English 

 
 

   
………………………………..……………………………………………………………………………………………………………… 
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